
Coffee Talk

Dear Newcomer families!

Warm welcome to the school community! 

Please join us for a casual and informative coffee. It's a great opportunity to learn more about the school, meet the 
School Principals and your school PTO representatives and other parents of students who are also new!

Parents of Kindergarten and Elementary School students
Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 08:30 am

Parents of Middle School and High School students:
Wednesday, September 29, 2021 at 08:30 am

Location: School Front Garden 

Come and find out about all the exciting events & activities you can participate in the coming months!

Don't miss out on a great opportunity to meet other parents, catch up, ask questions, share stories and have a 
coffee or tea!!!


